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1429 i Street
Marilyn Brown and Graeme Forbes

1429 Fern Street
New Orleans, LA 70118-4023

504-865-7517
April 17,1997

Dr. Shirley ArmJackson, Chairperson
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

|
Washington,DC 20555-0001
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Dear Dr. Jackson: |'

|

We need you to take appropriate action to stop Louisiana Energy Services (LES) from constructing and
operating a uranium enrictur.ent facility between the low income and African American communities of
Forest Crove and Center Springs, Louisiana.

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Licensing Boardjust recently ruled that:
*

|

(1) LES has not demonstrated any genuine need for the facility;(2) the consortium is not financially qual-
ified to construct and operate the proposed plant; and (3) LES failed to set aside sufficient funds to dis-

|
pose of the estimated 100,000 tons of toxic radioactive waste.

|

Please uphold and support the decisions of the NRC's Licensing Board and refuse to license the LES
.

uranium enrichrnent facility.

Sincerely,

'

Graeme Forbes
.

.
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